
 

Sutton Valence Neighbourhood Plan Group 

Meeting Held 13th June at 7.30pm 

 

 

Present: Barry Armstrong, Peter Coleman, Brian Jones, Eileen Riden, 

Administrator: Janet Burnett 

 

1. Apologies for absence received from: Eve Poulter, John Davis, 
Mark Lordon 

2. Minutes of the meeting held 2/5/17 were agreed  
3. Matters arising - none 
4. Update on discussions with Feria and information sent 

The Neighbourhood Plan Group resolved that they accept the 
advice and assistance that Feria Urbanism offered at a cost of 
£7375.00. They considered obtaining further quotes but 
decided that this was such a specialist area and Feria had a 
proven track record and decided this was not necessary. They 
agreed that stages 1 and 2 should commence as soon as 
possible. 

5. Any other business - none 
6. Date of next meeting to be agreed 

 


